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Board of Education Executive Summary  
Business Services 
Governor’s 2020-21 Budget Update  
February 6, 2020 

 
 
 The first budget proposal is a projected decrease in COLA starting in 2020-21 fiscal year and 
continuing through 2022-23.  The following tables provide a comparison between what the 
District was projecting for COLA as of the 2019-20 First Interim report and the Governor’s 
proposed COLAs.  As the tables show the proposed COLA changes 
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